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From: Dell Goldsmith
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Senate bill 700
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 9:05:31 AM


I am writing in support of bill 700, universal background checks.  This is a small step
in the right direction to try to reduce the tens of thousands of gun deaths in this
country.  Background checks are done in many instances where the safety of the
public and the operator are at risk.  Dell Goldsmith
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